
   
 

Commissioner Adrian Benepe 
and 

 Bronx Borough Commissioner Hector M. Aponte 
cordially invite you  

to attend a 
 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
for 

Mill Pond Park 
 

 
Located at  

One Bronx Terminal Market  
 

 
Thursday, October 22nd, 2009 

at 11:00 A.M.  
 
 
 
 

R.S.V.P. – 718-430-1801 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City of New York 
Parks & Recreation 

Michael R. Bloomberg, Mayor 
Adrian Benepe, Commissioner 


